
A questionnaire is included with your utility bill this month.  Please take time to complete the 

questionnaire and return it to City Hall.  If you have any questions, please call Gary @515-297-

4452.  If you need an additional copy for multiple locations, please contact City Hall or photo-

copy your original questionnaire.  It is very important that we get each water service in Dun-

combe inventoried and your cooperation is greatly appreciated.   

Please be sure to keep, dogs, snow and other debris away from your water meter readout on the 

outside of your home.  Public Works needs an unobstructed path and access to the meter 

readouts in order to read meters every month.  Thank you for your cooperation! 

If you own a dog or a cat, you are REQUIRED to license them with the city.  You must pro-

vide proof of current rabies vaccination (not to expire before June 30) along with $2 for each 

license.  Pet licenses are valid from January 1st to December 31st each year and are required 

for ALL cats & dogs.  2024 licenses are now available at City Hall.  If you can not come into 

City Hall, please mail or drop off the rabies vaccination certificate (not an invoice for veteri-

nary services) for each animal along  with $2 per license.  The license will be issued and 

mailed back to you along with your original vaccination certificates.  If you do not have a copy 

of the vaccination certificate, contact your veterinarian for a copy.  No licenses will be issued 

if the vaccination certificate does not accompany the payment.  DO NOT add the cost of 

the licenses to your water bill payment. Please call City Hall for more details.   
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